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 February 15, 2012 

 

Hon. Scott Gessler 

Colorado Secretary of State 

1700 Broadway, Suite 200 

Denver, CO 80290 

 

Dear Secretary Gessler, 

 

Please accept the following as the Jefferson County Clerk and Recorder’s written comments 

regarding the proposed change to Secretary of State Election Rule 43 regarding County Security 

Procedures.  These comments are submitted in lieu of verbal testimony. 

 

The Office of the Jefferson County Clerk and Recorder is in support of the proposed changes to 

Secretary of State Election Rule 43.  A revision to this rule has been long overdue and we appreciate 

your efforts to solicit input on this revision.  We appreciate your efforts to revise and modernize these 

rules with some common-sense solutions in the conduct of our elections. 

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

 
Pam Anderson 

Jefferson County Clerk and Recorder 

 


